
 

 

 

 

 

Pilot Project for radar activated dynamic speed signs on Harlan Drive 

 

 

In following up on a tragic accident that occurred last year on Harlan Drive, Klamath County conducted a 

test with a mobile radar speed sign.  Traffic counts conducted with and without the radar signs indicated 

a noticeable reduction in average speeds through the test section. 

We are now planning to install two dynamic speed displays on a section of Harlan Drive near La Marada 

that will provide drivers feedback about their speed in relationship to the posted speed limit.  Speeds 

will be monitored to determine if there is a long term positive impact on driver compliance with posted 

speed limits. 

Note that this is a pilot project only at this time, and additional installations would be pending long term 

results of this installation. 

Klamath County appreciates the cooperation of our citizens and motorists with this effort. 


